
 

  

Engage and Connect Remotely with Quality Child Care Niagara 

 
 
 
 
 
 
The QCCN Team invites you to join our QCCN Community Conversation Cafés for a drop-in chat via Zoom in 
order to come together as a community of practice and to connect with your Niagara child care colleagues as 
well as answer any questions you have about Quality Child Care Niagara. 
 
 

QCCN Community Conversation Café: The Level of Support Visit Process (click here to register) 

Monday September 26, 2022 from 6:30 to 7:30 pm   

As part of the QCCN program, centres may receive a customized support visit to connect and have conversation 
about the QCCN Tools and Resources, how they are being implemented in their program, what strategies have 
been put in place to support the children, educators, and families in the program. 
 
Join the QCCN team live to learn more about the new Level of Support Visit Process and how Quality Child Care 
Niagara can support your program. During this Community Conversation Café, you’ll have the opportunity to ask 
questions and discuss what the support visit process may look like for your unique centre from how to prepare 
for a visit to what the follow up process looks like.  
 
 

QCCN Community Conversation Café: Fostering QCCN Champions and Mentorship in Your Program 
(click here to register) 

Thursday October 27, 2022 from 6:30 to 7:30 pm  

Having a QCCN Champion or Mentor in your program provides numerous benefits - from providing space for 
educators to learn from one another to promoting leadership opportunities as well as developing goals and 
action planning to effectively grow on our teams’ strengths. 
 
In this café, we will consider and discuss what is a QCCN champion or mentor, what do they do in your program 
and what are the benefits of having a champion or mentorship opportunities. 
 
 

QCCN Community Conversation Café: Preparing for a New Year with QCCN (click here to register) 

Thursday November 24, 2022 from 6:30 to 7:30 pm  

In early learning and child care, we know that every group of children we teach is unique. Starting our year 
building positive connections with the families and setting clear expectations on the tools and resources we use 
in our programs will build the foundation for quality care and build on the excitement of a new year.   
 
Please join us as we discuss practical ways to approach the QCCN portfolio of tools to plan for the 2022-2023 
year ahead. We will explore how we can connect with families during the orientation process, the timelines for 
completing the QCCN tools, and explore the flexibility of the developmental resources so you can approach the 
year with confidence. 

Is there a topic you would like to see for a future Conversation Cafe? Connect with the QCCN Team to share 
your thoughts! 

https://eccdc.eccdc.org/workshop-register/?ee=1066
https://eccdc.eccdc.org/workshop-register/?ee=1068
https://eccdc.eccdc.org/workshop-register/?ee=1069

